
 

 
      Headteacher 
      John Galvin 

 

Petworth C of E Primary School 
South Grove, Petworth, 
West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 

Tel: 01798 342369 

Fax: 01798 343195 
E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 

27th June 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Petworth CofE Primary INTRA Swimming Gala 

 

I would like to invite your child to our own swimming gala on Friday 7th July 2023 at 

Billingshurst Leisure Centre. We will leave school at 9.45 am and return in time for 

lunch.  

Your child will need to bring: 

• swimming costume 

• swimming hat 

• drink 

The children will participate in a selection of races, representing their house as they 

strive to win trophy for their house.  

Please can you complete the permission slip and return to the school office as soon 

as possible. If you child does not want to participate, please can they tell me as 

soon as possible as I would like to offer their place to someone else.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
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Petworth CofE Primary INTRA Swimming Gala 

 
 

Name of child ……………………………………………………………………Class …………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to travel to and from Billingshurst Leisure 
Centre on the school minibus. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date…………..…… 
 
 

 

 


